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Canyon Lake POA Contracts With New Company for Community Patrol Services

The Canyon Lake Property Owners Association (Canyon Lake POA) has contracted with G4S Secure 
Solutions (G4S) to provide community patrol services beginning March 15, 2021.  The contract for 
G4S to provide community patrol services in Canyon Lake will be for three years, ending on February 
29, 2024.  

In Canyon Lake, the primary function of Community & Marine Patrol is to provide the community 
with services that include access control at the entry gates, Rules & Regulations compliance, and 
incident observation and reporting to the Canyon Lake POA. These services do not replace the 
services of outside public safety agencies such as law enforcement, fire services, medical services, 
city code enforcement, etc.

G4S is the leading global security company, specializing in the provision of security services and 
solutions to customers. G4S is active in 80 countries and has 533,000 employees.  G4S will ensure 
the continuity of community patrol services in Canyon Lake including, but not limited to, providing 
gate attendants, call center, dispatch and community patrol services within the properties and 
amenities managed by the Canyon Lake POA.
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ABOUT CANYON LAKE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION:
The Canyon Lake Property Owners Association (“Canyon Lake POA”), incorporated in 1968, as a California 
not for profit corporation, is responsible for the operation and maintenance of the common areas within 
Canyon Lake. The purpose of the Canyon Lake POA is to promote the recreation, benefit, and enjoyment 
of the homeowners within the community. The Canyon Lake POA’s mission is to support the Canyon Lake 
community with exceptional services and solutions, which make this a premier place in which to live and work.


